Town of Wellfleet
Social and Human Services Committee 715 Old Kings Highway Wellfleet, MA 02667
508-349-0313
suzanne.thomas@wellfleet-ma.gov

May 3, 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian:

The voters at Wellfleet's Town Meeting and the voters at the polls approved funding to expand the Pre-School Voucher program to include children from the age of one month through five years. The newly named Voucher program is now available to children living in Wellfleet and to the children of Town of Wellfleet year-round employees. There is a limited amount of funding so the amount per child is determined by the number of applicants divided into the funding with a
$7,000 maximum per child per fiscal year.  

The application form and the documents can be completed and either mailed to:

Suzanne Grout Thomas
Director of Community Services 715 Old Kings Highway Wellfleet, MA 02667

Or, if it’s easier, the application form can be completed electronically and the documents scanned and emailed to: suzanne.thomas@wellfleet-ma.gov
All applicants will receive notification by email when the application and paperwork are approved. All monies are paid
directly to the daycare or school that the child attends. If you have questions about the program please contact the Director of Community Services, Suzanne Grout Thomas at suzanne.thomas@wellfleet-ma.gov or by telephone
774-353-7456.



Yours truly, 




Suzanne Grout Thomas






"No one has yet fully realized the wealth of sympathy, kindness and generosity hidden in the soul of a child.
The effort of every true education should be to unlock that treasure."
Emma Goldman
